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5 May 2015

Dear Parent/Carer

Mrs Midlane, Miss Gregory and Mrs Haydon will be travelling to Turkey next week to
take part in the final visit of our Comenius Project. They will be spending time in our
partner school in Konya, as well as participating in meetings with staff
representatives from all the schools involved, evaluating the overall outcome from
the project. :

The Project Team would like to take this opportunity to thank those parents who
have completed and returned the questionnaire about the project. It is still not too
late to return a copy, if you have not already done so! This will form one part of the
evidence that will be used to evaluate "Hand in Hand’s” success.

Mrs Midlane, Miss Gregory and Mrs Haydon will, as always, be accompanied by
“Wheaty” who will (technology allowing) be keeping us informed about the visit in
words and photographs through the Comenius blog on our website.

Whilst staff are in Konya, Mrs Pope will be teaching Mrs Midlane’s class, assisted by
Mrs Hodges, the class teaching assistant and- Miss Gregory’s class will be taught by
Mrs Davies, ably assisted by Mrs Beaumont.

Yours sincerely
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Chris Dursley
Head Teacher
Wheatfield Primary School




